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2006 DUES REMINDER!! 
Enclosed with this newsletter is your 
return envelope for your 2006 dues. 
New members and renewals are still 
$35.00. MUCC dues are $18.00.  
NOTICE-MEMBERS WITH GATE 
CARDS-YOUR CARD WILL BE  
DE-ACTIVATED ON FEB. 1, 2006 IF 
YOUR DUES ARE NOT PAID. IT 
MAY TAKE UP TO 2 WEEKS TO 
GET YOUR CARD RE-
ACTIVATED!!  
 
December Election Results 
 
The elections for Officers and Board of 
Directors were held at the December 
membership meeting. Results are as follows: 
 
President  Bruce Finnerty 
V-Pres.  Dennis Meekhof 
Sec./Treas. Jane Finnerty 
 
3 year Directors 
George Kolarik 
Bob Hoard 
Frank Pagel 
Wes Szumera 
 
2 year Directors 
Gary Macy 
Wayne Mulder 
Roger Moomey 
Greg Schmidt 
 
1 year Directors 
Nicole McMartin 
Vern Kolarik 
Robert Hansen 
Tom Tiethoff 
 
The club would like to thank those officers and 
directors that have served over the past few years. 
Your service was greatly appreciated. 

 
Junior 22 Rifle 
The first night of Jr. 22 will be Monday 
January 2, 2006. This program is open to 
all youth age 12 and up. The club will 
furnish all equipment and ammo. A 
$1.00 donation per week is appreciated 
but not required. For more info call 
Roger Moomey at 231-775-8826 or 
Wayne Mulder at 231-775-9525. 
 
Adult Indoor 22 Rifle 
Bob Lorenz will be holding Adult 22 
Rifle practice on the 1st and 3rd 
Saturdays starting January 7th. He will be 
at the club starting at noon on those 
days. Bring your own 22 rimfire rifle 
and copper plated ammo-no 
magnums. Targets will be for sale- 5 for 
$1.00 and a $3.00 charge per shooter for 
lights and heat. Call Bob Lorenz at 231-
885-2957 for more info. 
 
Shotgun 
Pat Donovan is still holding 4-H meetings 
through the winter with his group of youth 
shotgun shooters. They are planning some 
outings to various locations combined with 
classroom instruction. He welcomes any 
new members to the group at any time. 
 
ARA 
Bob Hoard has scheduled matches starting 
in the spring with shooters from around the 
US. As soon as weather breaks we will start 
construction on the expanded shooting area 
on the Rifle Practice Range. 
 
Highpower Matches 
The schedule is set for 2006 matches at our 
range. We will publish that schedule in the 
winter newsletter. 
 



Archery 
The outdoor range will open in the spring 
when weather permits. Hopefully a few 
more archers will take advantage next year 
of the 3-D range that Casey and Brad have 
set up. 
 
Steel Challenge 
This program is anticipating a spring restart. 
 
IDPA 
December had a good match despite the 
weather. There will be no January or 
February matches. A tentative indoor 
Classifier in March is scheduled. 
 
CPL/CCW Classes 
Wayne Mulder will be holding classes 
the 2nd Sat. in Jan., Feb., March, and 
April. 
Call him at 231-775-9525 to get in the 
first available class.  
 
Sight-In Days 
The weather was not our friend this year 
during the 2 weekends prior to firearm 
deer season. We were down about 30% 
in our shooters and income over all.  
Jane Finnerty would like to thank all of 
those members who gave of their time 
to help out this year.  
 
MUCC NEWS 
Preventing CWD in our deer herd, Dove 
Referendum, Inland Hunting and Fishing 
Tribal Negotiations, Great Lakes 
Protection, these are just 3 of the many 
issues that MUCC is working on daily in 
Lansing for us. All of these issues are a 
drain on the resources of MUCC away 
from the education programs that the 
most important part of their mission. 
Please consider making a financial 
contribution to MUCC to help fund legal 
and legislative issues. Go to 
www.mucc.org or call 800-777-6720 to 
make a donation.  

 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

CPL/CCW CLASSES- 2ND SAT 
JAN., FEB., MARCH, APRIL 

 
MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS- 2ND 
THURS. EVERY MONTH 7 PM 

 
JUNIOR 22 RIFLE- MONDAYS 

5:30 PM THRU APRIL 
 

ADULT HANDGUN- 
TUESDAYS 6:00 PM THRU 

APRIL 
 

ADULT 22 RIFLE- 1ST & 3RD 
SAT. NOON 

 
 
 

 
 


